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Suzuki GSX-R1000A to be revealed at SA Bike Festival

The long-awaited new Suzuki GSX-R1000A makes its first public appearance on local asphalt from 26-28 May at the South
African Bike Festival where three units will be available for high-speed test rides on the track.

The GSX-R1000A has been highly anticipated by sportsbike enthusiasts across the globe. It features a powerful 200 HP
engine (149 kW) and a host of new engine technologies that Suzuki has adapted from its MotoGP programme.

It will also be on display at Suzuki’s stand inside the main exhibition centre, where it will share the stage with two other

brand-new bikes: the 2017 Suzuki SV650 and GSX-250R. Both models arrive at the show shortly after their global unveiling
and this will be the very first time that riders, enthusiasts and Suzuki dealers will see the bikes.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com


https://www.bizcommunity.com/

	Suzuki GSX-R1000A to be revealed at SA Bike Festival

